
 
 
 

 

Call for a Special Meeting of the Presbytery of Newton,  

on August 8, 2020 

 

The moderator of the Presbytery of Newton, the Rev. 

David Young, has called for a special meeting of the 

Presbytery, as has been properly requested by several 

different individuals in accordance with our bylaws, for 

Saturday, August 8, 2020 beginning at 10:00 a.m. via 

Zoom. 

 

The purpose of this meeting is: 

 

1. To examine Scott DeCaro for ordination to the ministry 

of Word and Sacrament and, upon successful completion 

of the examination, 

2. To examine Scott DeCaro for membership in the 

Presbytery of Newton pending his ordination to the 

ministry of Word and Sacrament. 
 


